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To whom it may concern:
I am writing today to oppose the Cap & Trade Bill.
It will be a bad bill to pass onto the hard working Oregonians in all industries.
It will be detrimental to our Seniors.
Taxing heavily will not fix our climate but hurt our State.
Last of all Oregon is my State and I want my Vote that is being denied to me.

Thank you,
Desiree Housley
Jefferson Oregon
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